From: Chad Cook

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 11:57:28 AM

I’d like to respectfully ask your support of HP2314. As a lifelong motorcycle enthusiast and motorcycle commuter |
feel like HB 2314 is a step towards better motorcycle safety in the state of Oregon.

The ability to remove yourself from danger is a key component to this bill. With the increased population and
heavier traffic in the Portland area | have had many close calls while out riding, most of which could’ve been
avoided had I been able to move freely and get out of harms way.

Thank you for your consideration,

Chad Cook
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